

Rookwood Anglican Cemetery

Inquiry Into Funeral Industry

Additional Information:

In answer to question page 18:

Do you envisage legislation being needed so that some of these whole - of - site monuments can be tackled.

Answer: There would need to be provision made for limited memorialisation to allow access to the graves for future reuse of the site or for conversion to forest cemeteries. I think there would need to be public consultation and education explain the choices being offered and the benefits of this change in memorialisation and burial practices.

With the help of Service Skills, I have also provided a detailed explanation of how accredited training can be used to underpin the professionalism of our industry.

I hope this information is helpful.

Yours sincerely

Derek Williams

General Manager

Anglican and General Trusts

SOCIAL ISSUES COMMITTEE

2 & SEP 2005

RECEIVED

